
 

 

 
 

26th January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Four years ago, Davison High School launched an innovative way to raise funds for 

our school.  We signed up to the Giving Machine website. This is a free and simple 

way for good causes to raise donations simply by shopping online. 

  

We have now found a preferred fundraising platform, which many schools and PTA’s 

are using called ‘easyfundraising’. It works in the same way but provides higher 

donation percentages and works with more retailers and online shopping sites.  We 

have therefore closed our Giving Machine membership. 

  

For parents and carers who are registered with the Giving Machine, you may have 

already received an e-mail from the Giving Machine advising you that Davison is no 

longer a registered cause with them any longer. The Giving Machine should have 

advised you that for the interim period any donations received during the closure of 

the account will be donated to the charity MIND, one of Davison’s chosen charities. 

  

The Friends of Davison High School - FODS our PTA, are now registered with 

easyfundraising! 

  

Over 4,000 shops and sites will donate to us for free when we use easyfundraising to 

shop with them! 

  

There are no catches, no extra costs and it is totally free! 

  

Information on how to sign up to the UK’s biggest charity cashback platform will be 

coming very soon! 

  

Thank you in anticipation of your support 

  

Nimie Bunyard 

Community Manager 

7 Yellow Form Tutor 

FODS Trustee 

 


